
Announcements for Monday, January 14, 2019 

- Seniors will be able to vote on our 2019 Prom theme during all lunches this Wednesday.  

Please find the prom table in the courtyard to vote! 

 

- Don’t forget, there is a baseball meeting today at 4:15 pm in room N219 if you are interested 

in playing this spring. 

 

- If you are interested in applying for the 2020 yearbook staff, download an application or see 

Ms. Irwin in Room 845. Applications are due by Friday, January 18th.. 

 

 

 

  

 

 


